
Badger class have enjoyed their learning this term. We have 

learnt so much about World War 2 and have produced some 

brilliant writing as a result. In English, we wrote amazing 

diary entries as Evacuees and really enjoyed reading the 

classic novel, Good Night Mister Tom. In History, we learnt 

about the effect that WW2 had on England and about 

rationing. In Maths, we learnt how to rounding numbers to 

10, 100s and 100os and also revised our arithmetic skills 

ready for our tests. In P.E, we learnt new rugby skills and 

enjoyed our hockey session too! Finally in R.E, we learnt all 

about the Holy Trinity and Incarnation and represented the 

Holy Trinity as abstract artwork. 

Next term, we look forward to learning all about Africa. We 

will immerse ourselves in this new topic by reading the 

Butterfly Lion by Michael Morpurgo and write our own 

discursive texts on poaching. In P.E, we will be learning to 

swim and sequencing routines in gymnastics. In RE, we will 

be learning bout Buddhism and what Dharma means to 

Buddhists. What another great term of learning  ahead of us, 

where we are sure many golden memories will be made!  


